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Memorandum 
 

To:  Livingston County Board of Commissioners 
 

Fr:  David Feldpausch, Ems Director 
 

Date:  11/9/2021 
 

Re: Resolution Authorizing the repair of the foam fire suppression system in the 

hangar portion of the EMS building  
 

 

Late last year while in the process of negotiating a update to the lease with U of M we 

discovered an issue with the foam fire suppression system in the hangar portion of the EMS 

building. We specifically addressed this in the lease making the cost of repairs their 

responsibility as that system is required for them because of the type of aircraft that they house. 

The lease requires us to conduct the repairs to the system but the entire cost is billable to U of M.  

 

Since then we have been working with local Survival Flight leadership on scheduling the repairs 

and ensuring they were in a position to pay for them once completed. They recently gave us the 

approve to move forward but they were not able to pay the vendor directly and wanted us to 

follow the language in the lease agreement. This we need to conduct the repairs and in turn 

invoice U of M for the cost.  

 

This repair is outside the allowable amount for a departmental approval ($39,900.00) and the 

reason for the resolution to get the board approval of the expense. This should not have any 

impact on the EMS budget or bottom line. We simply pay the invoice and float the cost until the 

bill is paid by U of M in the next 90 days.  

 

This is pretty straight forward despite my lengthy explanation. If you have any questions or 

concerns do not hesitate to reach out.  

 

David Feldpausch 

517/294-1853 

dfeldpausch@livgov.com 
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